
Question to the Leader of the Council. 

 

Councillor Foster 

 For obvious reasons it is common and good practice to award the chair of Scrutiny to a member of 
the opposition. You seem to have gone against that good practice and awarded that position to your 
subs bench leader Councillor Howarth. It may be OK for the Lib Dem councillors and their leader to 
sell their souls for “mess of Green Bins” etc. but this is not good for the ratepayers who expect the 
opposition to be scrutinizer of your business. 

 My Question is as follows:- 

 Will you replace the head of scrutiny with a true member of the opposition? 

 

Mr Bernard Derbyshire 


